



Office of the Chief

Bill John Baker Principal Chief OP Gh USS&OY OEOGA

S. Joe Crittenden
Deputy Principal Chief

a. KG JEYay

WPA DLGA OEOGA

Dear Parents,

Thank you for requesting an application for the 2014 Little Cherokee Ambassador. This packet contains a description of the contestant's eligibility, criteria, qualifications, guidelines, the Little Cherokee Ambassador application, and a list of required documents. The application and requested items need to be submitted no later than Friday, July 25, 2014.

Once you have submitted the required information, you will receive notification that your child is an official contestant for the 2014 Little Cherokee Ambassador. This year it will be held in the Sequoyah School Gym, "The Place Where They Play" Saturday, August 9, 2014.

The overall goal is to help build leaders that build our nation. Participating in the Little Cherokee Ambassador event inspires youth to achieve their dreams. The youth are also encouraged to "Lead by Example" and become self sufficient. The Little Cherokee Ambassador event is for children of Cherokee heritage who want to recognize their history, culture, and express their Life Ways.

Thank you for expressing interest in serving your tribe. The Little Cherokee Ambassador committee is looking forward to meeting with you and your child. If you have any questions, please call Mandy Scott at 918-207-3841 or 800-256-0671, Extension 3841.

Wado.

Mandy Scott Education Services Direct: 918-207-3841 Fax: 918-458-6286